
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/20/2017 10:45:54 AM
Subject: Re: Meals on Wheels

Yes. We are sending a press notice out and I will have someone from our office taking pictures which 
I will get to you. 
 

Get Outlook for iOS

On Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 8:57 AM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Darryl, my understanding is that y'all have organized the media coverage for this. Do you have any 
details at this point? Will LGOA have a photographer or should we send Hayden for material he 
can post during and immediately after? Thanks, and please let me know what you need from us.

DV
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